
 

January 30, 2019 

 

Dear Future Collaborative Partner, 

The16th Annual Fontana CAP Resource Fair is on the horizon. The goal of the CAP fair 

is to connect members of our community with programs and services, sharing upcoming 

events allowing them to meet with providers in our region. Our goal is to create a one-stop 

shop by hosting a variety of organizations for the community to take advantage of. 

 It is our hope that your will consider collaborating with us for this event through 

sponsorship and/ or vendor participation. Attached you will find sponsorship opportunities, 

as a sponsor, you will be playing a major role in the Fontana Community Assistance Program 

efforts to break down barriers, by providing needed resources to our community.  

As CAP coordinator, I would like to thank you for considering this opportunity and your 

continued support. Feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. 

Best Regards, 

Renele Awono 
Renele Awono 

CAP Coordinator 

P: 909.803.1059 x2208 

E: renelea@fontanacap.org 

www. fontanacap.org 
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